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----------------------------------------------------------------

:                           Re:

:                           Preliminary Announcement:

:                           UN/Ecuador Workshop on ISWI

:                           (October 2012)

Dear ISWI Participant:

These are the ISWI workshops:

:     2010 - Cairo, Egypt.

:     2011 - Abuja, Nigeria.

:     2012 - see attached pdf.

It is hoped that scientists and engineers living in South America

who are interested in getting involved in this workshop

(Science Organizing Committee, Local Organizing Committee, etc.)

will contact Prof. Ericson Lopez.  His email is ericsonl[at]hotmail.com

Cordially yours,

:        George Maeda

:        The Editor

:        ISWI Newsletter



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRELIMINARY INFORMATION 
  

 

The organization of “UN/Ecuador Workshop on International Space Weather 
Initiative (ISWI)” is advancing successfully. The Quito Astronomical 
Observatory is immersed in these activities and has proposed October 2012 
as a tentative time for the realization of this important scientific meeting 
which will congregate researchers from around the world working in the 
Space Sciences.  Initially, we are planning to realize the workshop in this 
manner:  One part in the capital city Quito and one part on the San Cruz 
Island of the Galapagos Archipelago.  We will keep the scientific community 
informed on further advances in workshop organization. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
  
Ericson Lopez 
Organizer, UN/Ecuador Workshop on ISWI. 
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